
Board Notes October 2017 
 
To All our Members and Friends at UUFM:  
 
Here are a few quick updates on things happening at UUFM: 

 We have a new mother (Laurie Mille)/son janitorial team who will be starting soon! Thanks to all 
the little elves who have taken over vacuuming and other cleaning until the search for a new 
janitor was completed! 

 We continue to search for a choir director. There are other churches in town also searching for 
this position. 

 An updated building use policy will be in force soon, and our safety policy is also almost 
complete. Look soon for information about CPR and first aid training to be held at the church for 
whoever would like to attend: youth included!  

 One of our objectives on our long-range plan was to evaluate our current sound system. John 
Knox has been working on this. Our first priority in updating our system will be a loop system in 
the sanctuary that works with 85% of the hearing aids people use. 
 

SEARCHING FOR OUR NEXT MINISTER TO BEGIN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE IS OUR TOP PRIORITY! 
 

We have a new search team: Tony Filipovitch, Jane Schostag, Ted Downey, Penny Herickhoff, and Mary 
Ann Nelson. They will be meeting soon to begin working on a marketing plan and writing a job 
description for our new minister. Let them know if you have any ideas to share! 
 
 
In Gratitude, 
Nancy Cramblit, Your Board President 


